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Vote by Mail ensures that every eligible voter can be heard, and their opinion 

counted. Vote by Mail avoids the need for long lines of strangers in schools, polling 

place security and staff. Voters are better able to research and consider their stand 

on each candidate and ballot measure. Voters can study the ballot, minimizing errors 

due to format, misreading, or not expecting some issue or candidate on the ballot. 

Voters are not blocked out by family commitments, work schedules, mobility needs, 

disabilities, transportation requirements, or personal stamina for standing in long 

lines. Vote by Mail is one of the best, most cost-effective, and equality of suffrage 

policies in the State of Oregon. 

 

Thank you for your service and consideration, Honorable Senators, 

Jo Oshiro 


